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Proposed 2051 Forecast and Land Needs Assessment 

 
On March 18, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council direct staff to consult on the proposed forecast and land needs 

assessment as outlined in this report and attachments, including preliminary urban 

expansion mapping in Attachment 4, as part of the Municipal Comprehensive Review. 

2. To support the highest share of growth in the Greater Toronto and Hamilton Area to 

2051, Council require senior levels of government to provide funding for the Yonge 

North Subway Extension and to expand the Region’s Bus Rapid Transit and enhance 

Regional GO rail systems to support transit integrated communities. 

3. Following consultation on this report, staff report back on phasing policies necessary 

to manage growth over the 2051 planning horizon as part of the draft Regional 

Official Plan. 

4. The Regional Clerk forward this report and attachments to the Clerks of the local 

municipalities and the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing. 
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